
VISION  SCREENING PROGRAM BY LAWRENCE
& MAYO OPTICALS

Lawrence & Mayo opticals conducted a vision screening program (VSP) 
at our school covering approximately 550+ students and support staff 
on the 28th and 29th of August,2017. Students who showed signs of 
vision problems were provided with a parent letter/report in order to 
visit a doctor for further diagnosis.


